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Comments: Dear Supervisor Pierson, 

 

I have been living in Victor, Idaho for ten years. Our family moved to Teton Valley for Grand Targhee. We fell in

love with the small hometown feel of the resort. Its appeal to skiers, locals and visitors is that it is not Jackson

Hole, Vail or Aspen. This expansion would destroy the unique character of Targhee by creating another

corporate ski resort not to mention the environmental impact the development would have on our fragile, beautiful

ecosystem in the greater Yellowstone area. The project will be an economic strain on our community by creating

more housing issues, traffic and raising property taxes for all locals. Our towns do not have the infrastructure for

a major ski resort.  I would like to see a more balanced and thoughtful development plan, one that takes into

consideration our small community. Our small-town feel is what makes this place special. We do not want to be

another Bozeman, Montana. Please say no to this development plan. Do not let one person reshape our valley

solely based on profit. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Ansley Rivers

 


